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Thank you Chair,
Egypt would like to reiterate its support to the drat legally binding instrument which we consider as an effective tool to defend victims of human rights violations and abuses of TNCs and OBEs,
In that spirit, my delegation would like also to share with you the following remarks on articles 6,7,13 in a constructive manner with view to strengthening its content:

1- As for the statute of limitation in article 6, my delegation believes that it should be linked to the time of the knowledge of the occurrence of the violation in the framework of the implementation of the legally binding instrument, as long as it is related to the activities of the TNCs and the OBEs. In addition, the host country in following up the implementation of the legally binding instrument shall be aware of the occurrence of such violations. Article 6.1 needs to be re-drafted in synchronization with article 8.3, which requires all State Parties to investigate all human rights violations and take actions against allegedly responsible person.
2- Sub paras 6 and 7 from article 13 deals with a vital issue which is the relation between the legally binding instrument and the future trade and investment agreements, both articles need elaboration and to be drafted in a way that takes into consideration various interests and concerns, taking into consideration going efforts to revise trade and investment agreements by many countries including my country Egypt.
Thank you Chair.

